AICPA Peer Review Program CPA |
NCACPA Peer Review Program
NCACPA Peer Review Program for Non-Members

Administered by the North Carolina Association of CPAs

April 4, 2017

Robin Greene Black
Robin G Black, CPA
165 Park St

Canton, NC 28716

Dear Ms. Black:

It is my pleasure to notify you that on March 31, 2017, the North Carolina Peer Review
Committee accepted the report on the most recent system peer review of your firm. The due
date for your next peer review is May 31, 2020. This is the date by which all review documents
should be completed and submitted to the administering entity. If your due date falls between
January and April, you may arrange to have your review a few months earlier to avoid having a
peer review during tax season.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey
its congratulations to the firm.

Sincerely,

Mary C. Kelly

Peer Review Coordinator
mckelly@ncacpa.org

cc: Bruce Antoon Kingshill

Firm Number: 9477454
Review Number: 493113

Letter ID: 1156622A
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